
From: Ellie Robinson <Ellie.Robinson@london.gov.uk> 
Sent: 19 June 2017 19:19 
To: Barradell, John; Sawyer, Mark 
Cc: David Bellamy; Jack Stenner; Emma Strain; Fiona Twycross 
Subject: Mayor's office 
Attachments: Housing officer to deploy to you today; Casework Stakeholders Team London 

volunteers 

Dear John and Mark, 

I hope you are well. 

I appreciate the strain you and your team must be under but was hoping we might be able to get a response 
to the two attached emails sent from the Mayor's Office today. 

We have repeatedly tried to get a point of contact within the team on sensitive and urgent issues for 
example, housing offers from developers in the area, MP and Councillor casework (particularly from 
residents who are currently homeless) and offers of secondments of GLA staff to fill any gaps. 

I f it makes it easier myself and Fiona will visit Portland House tomorrow morning - i f I don't hear back 
from you this evening we will head over tomorrow at 09:00. 

Many thanks. 

Ellie 

Ellie Robinson 
Senior Advisor to the Mayor 

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY 
City Hall | The Queen's Walk | London | SEl 2AA 

#LondonIsOpen 

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE: 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information see 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/ 
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